- Charter Township of Gun Plain
Special Meeting
July 9, 2018
7:00 PM

A special meeting was called to order by supervisor Vandenberg at 7:00 PM. The following board
members were present Meert, Morehouse, Vandenberg, Horton, Pearson and Shannon. Absent Kopka.

Approximately 12 guests were present.
New Business
Water at Doster

Perceptive Control was present to discuss the high iron content in the water in the area of Eagle Green
and Phoenix Court.

The board is recommending that Perspective Control continue flushing the homes in this area on a six-
month interval to begin with to see if this helps resolve the problem.

One resident questioned whether we should move forward with the 2 % million dollar iron plant now
and assess every resident at Lake Doster approximately $8000. Supervisor Vandenberg informed them
that not only would they have the $8000 assessment but also their bills would almost triple to offset the
operation of the new plant.

The board’s recommendation is to inform all residents on the procedures during flushing of hydrants,
What they should and should not do during the 'period of approximately a week after the flushing has
taken place. The board will send a newsletter to the residents in the Lake Doster area to inform them of
steps to take during flushing of the Hydrants.

Board members thanked the residents that are being affected by this problem for their kindness and
patience in this matter.

Adjournment

Vandenberg motion to adjourn at 8 PM. Meert seconded. Motion carried.




